
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 7/19/2010 1:52:35 PM
To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: King Solar Project

Let me see. I'm in Sacramento today and part of tomorrow. I will send you the photos !

From: Clanon, Paul <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Mon Jul 19 11:20:40 2010 
Subject: King Solar Project

Are you
back? Welcome back if you are! I haven't seen any Utah photos on 
Facebook.

Can I check on
state of play between PG&E and the King Solar Project? The developer 
was up here on something else and I agreed to look into status on it. They 
say they have a proposal in to you guys. Thx,
Brian.
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